
Membership @ TDChristian 
 
Have you become a member of TDChristian? If not, find out how you can make a positive 
difference in the running of the school. 
 
By registering your child at or supporting TDChristian you have gifted teenagers with learning 
experiences and opportunities, as well as memories, that will benefit them for a lifetime. The 
TDChristian Board of Directors invites you to take the next step and become a member of 
Toronto District Christian High School. Members share their ideas and are a part of the ongoing 
planning that shapes the school’s future, including contributing to, discussing, and voting on key 
issues and helping to make financial decisions.  
 
The best way for you to stay connected, be informed and feel the pulse of TDChristian is by 
becoming a member! To learn more, come to one of our New Members Meetings (October 19 
or March 27) where we share some of the school’s history since its inception in 1963, we take 
you through TDChristian’s Identity Statement, we outline how the school is run (governance and 
bylaws) and we give examples of how members help make TDChristian a viable Christian 
institution. Following or during the New Members Meeting you will have an opportunity to 
share your story of learning about TDChristian and/or how it has figured into your life or 
learning. At the end, you will speak to a board member, ask further questions and/or apply to 
for membership, if desired. Finally, the Board reviews and approves applications for 
membership a subsequent monthly meetings.  
 
In addition to attending a New Members Meeting, requirements for membership include that 
each applicant sign that he or she agrees with and supports the vision articulated in the 

school's Identity Statement and pays an income tax deductible annual fee of $25. If you have 
further questions, email Board Administrative Assistant, Lynne Elliott at elliott@tdchristian.ca. 


